
ALCON, 
 
Subject: UTAPS currently unavailable 
 
Due to the Fiscal Year End and system updates for all Individual Reservists - 
UTAPS is currently unavailable. 
 
Anticipated completion date is Monday, 6 Oct 2014.  If the system is available 
sooner, a new message will be sent at that time. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Rick Clugston, Lieutenant Colonel 
Director, Financial Management and Comptroller HQ Air Reserve Personnel Center 
 
Connect with HQ RIO online 
HQ RIO Website 
Facebook 
Twitter 
 
**Previous ARCNet messages are located in the Resources section of our website** 
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